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 TRF’s first ELNEC for Pediatic Palliative Care 
 Last April 18 and 19, The Ruth Foundation held the ‘End-of-Life Nursing Education Consortium for Pediatric Palliative Care’ or ELNEC-PPC at Asian Hospital and Medical Center. Proper care for children and their families is a growing need. Over 20 nurses, doctors, social workers, therapists and volunteers are now equipped to be agents of change in their own organizations. 
        

   A New Project: blossoming soon 
 “Where flowers bloom, so does hope.”  – Lady Bird Johnson  Inspired by another compassionate group from overseas, The Ruth Foundation set out to try a new creative way to share a bit of joy. Stay tuned to our various media channels for updates. 
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      Intro to Palliative Care at Canossa 
 On April 18, Dr. Nanette Cruz gave the first of a series of lectures to sisters at 
the Canossa House of Spirituality in Tagaytay. Father Rodel Aligan also spoke 
on the Filipino culture on death. Three more talks followed at Canossa for a 
different set of students, on April 26, May 9 and May 10.  

 

             

 

  May 26 ELNEC-Core and Sonoran Talk at St. Luke’s Global City 
 This May 26, The Ruth Foundation is hosting a one-day ELNEC (or 'End-of-Life Nursing Education Consortium') Course at St. Luke's Medical Center - Global City. The training will culminate with a special talk by our friends from Sonoran Winds Hospice in California.  
For just P2,500, participants get access to the full set of handouts; AM/PM snacks, lunch and 
dinner; and a certificate of completion. Join us on May 26, Thursday, from 8:00AM to 7:00 PM.  Register Today 
 Interested participants may register online at http://bit.ly/ELNEC-Core-OnlineForm. A printable version of the registration is available at http://bit.ly/ELNEC-Core-PForm.  For more information, visit ruth.ph/LFH or facebook.com/theruthfoundation 
  

    hope@ruth.ph |  www.ruth.ph      | (02)808-6079 

apr 18 


